Township of South Stormont

KEY INFORMATION REPORT Chief Administrative Officer



To: Council

From: Debi LucasSwitzer

Date of Meeting: June 28, 2023

Subject: Purchasing Contracts Approved – June 2023

Background:

The Township Procurement Policy adopted in 2020 (By-law 2020-076) requires the CAO to update Council monthly on purchasing activity that falls within the approved parameters of Administration.

Discussion:

The attached report outlines purchases approved by Administration in June 2023.